
 
 
2013 ECI DISCLAIMER 
This project/activity is funded as a whole or in part with monies received through the 
“American Recovery and Reinvestment Act of 2009″. This project/activity is intended to 
further the recovery of the economy through the retention of or increase in jobs for 
Montanans and through supplemental funding of human services programs to meet the 
needs of Montanans who due to the economic contraction are in need of the aid of 
society. 

This project is funded in whole or in part under a contract with the Montana Department 
of Public Health and Human Services. The statements herein do no necessarily reflect 
the opinion of the Department. 


